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I moved to Wilsonville, Oregon in 2019. Prior to living here, my wife and daughter and 

I lived in Coral Springs, Florida, which is adjacent to Parkland, Florida. On February 

14th, 2018, a 19 year old former student of Marjory Stoneman Douglass high school 

in Parkland shot and killed seventeen students and teachers and injured seventeen 

more. This 19 year old legally purchased an assault rifle, which was used for this 

mass murder. The communities of Coral Springs (where half of the students at the 

high school live) and Parkland were devastated beyond comprehension. PLEASE 

DO NOT LET THIS HAPPEN HERE!  It is our responsibility as adults to keep our 

children safe. While I support the second amendment, there are very few legitimate 

reasons for a person under the age of 21 to purchase a firearm. Please pass this 

legislation to help keep our communities and our schools safe! 


